
Dear Valued Customer,

In an effort to serve you be�er, effec�ve Monday 6 February, 2023, customers may 
collect their online and mobile banking login creden�als and new ECAB cards at the 
below branches.   

We sincerely apologise to our customers for the inconvenience caused due to the 
extended wait �mes experienced at our branches. This added loca�on will help to reduce 
the crowding at the former Sco�abank branches while crea�ng an addi�onal channel to 
accelerate distribu�on.

We thank you for your pa�ence as our teams work assiduously to resolve these 
integra�on challenges.  

Sincerely,

MANAGEMENT

NEW LOCATION for collec�ng 
Cards & Online Banking Creden�als 

Last Names
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Loca�on

Wood (former BNS Loca�on)

High Street
Redcliffe Street BranchP to Z


